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Important Update: Changes to the 
Accelerated Certificate Programme 
format  

We would like to inform all delegates that the IoD ‘Accelerated Certificate in Company Direction’ 

programme has undergone some important changes. These updates are effective from 1st April for any 

new bookings. These necessary changes will have no impact on the course itself and the learners’ 

experience, they are operational only.   

  

Key Changes Include:  

• Due to a review of our operations, accommodation will no longer be provided by the IoD as 

part of this product. Delegates are encouraged to book directly with the hotel/training venue 

for this residential course  

• Delegates will be provided with a preferential rate/code for the hotel/training venue – more 

information is provided in your official joining instructions  

  

The Certificate itself remains unchanged along with the number of learning hours, learning outcomes, 

assessment criteria and examination.   

 

We remain committed to delivering excellent customer service and believe this change will offer 

delegates more flexibility with their booking options.  

If you have already registered for the programme before 1st April 2025, these changes will not affect 

you but please get in touch with the team if you wish to discuss your existing booking on 

directordev@iod.com   

  

For further details or any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to our team at 

directordev@iod.com .  

  

Thank you for your understanding and continued support.  

 

mailto:directordev@iod.com
mailto:directordev@iod.com

